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Comments: I am against the Sandia Peak Ski Area Mountain Coaster Project for several reasons. 1st, I believe

the USFS has not consulted with the Pueblo. 2nd, this Sandia Peak Ski Area should be returned to the Pueblo

who see this land as sacred. And 3rd, the permit for use as a ski resort, road access, and other recreational

activities are invalid for the same reasons listed in reasons listed above.


